
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Flamingos    
Gold Stars: Farrah, Sydney, Kitty x 2, Oliver, Joey, Jordan, Evie M and Reggie   

Kingfishers 

Gold Stars:  Matilda, Tawana x2, Chloe, Sophie, Oliver 

Good Work: Ben, Eleanor, Orla, Ben, Imogen, Ethan, Scarlett, Isabella, Matilda, Oliver 

Jackdaws 

Gold Stars:  Maggie, Samuel, Lexi, Finley, Noah M, Juliet 

Good Work: Jack, Lexi 

Hummingbirds 

Gold Stars: Ebony, Mia B, Isabella  Good Work: Kye, Annabel, Isabella 

 

What a great start to the year! Well done each and every one of you!!  

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2018-19 is 97%) 

 
 

Flamingos 95.5%  Kingfishers 94.4% Jackdaws 94.4%  Hummingbirds 95%   5 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.1%  

 
 

Afterschool Clubs Please note that there will be no afterschool Craft Club Tuesday 9th 

October. 
 

School Website Our new website launched this week.  Please do have a look and let us 

know what you think! 
 

Parent Mail – Breakfast Club You can now book and pay for Breakfast Club via Parent 

Mail.  The email you received was to inform you that it was now live, apologies if you thought 

you were being asked for money owed.   
 

Parent Mail – National Health Number You will have noticed that you are being asked 

for your childs National Health Number when filling out the consent forms.  We do not need 

this information, so simply type N/A in the box. 
 

Macmillan Cancer Support We raised a total of £292 for Macmillan!  Thank you to 

everyone who donated and came to our coffee afternoon – a huge success! 
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A Message from David Goodman – Bawburgh Parish Council 
This morning I was pleased to deliver to Norwich Foodbank - at their warehouse in Ivy Road - 

a carload of 6 cardboard boxes and 12 plastic bagfuls of produce so kindly donated from 

Harvest services - predominantly from Bawburgh Primary School, with contributions from the 

Easton Benefice of churches (Easton, Marlingford, Colton & Bawburgh). 

The two trolley loads were gratefully received by Keith and his small army of volunteers who 

continue the seemingly never-ending task of collecting and coordinating collections for all the 

donations given to the Norwich Foodbank. 

Please pass on congratulations and thanks to all concerned! 

 
 

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Please return any consent forms asap 

School will be open on Thursday 18th and Friday 19th October 

Gr8 as UR Launch 8th October 

Whole School to Theatre Royal – Music for Youth Tuesday 9th October 

 
  


